CSU
Responsible to Report

Resources that are designated as responsible must
disclose incidents of sexual assault, harassment,
dating/domestic violence, and stalking to the Title IX
Officer to ensure that follow-up and tracking occurs.

What happens when | talk to a resource that is responsible?

A CSUDH responsible resource will contact the Title IX Officer to
provide information about the incident that you have provided
them with, such as your name and contact information, a
description, and the date and location of the incident. The Title
IX Officer will follow up with you and ask if you would like to
meet to discuss resources and options, including reporting to
CSUDH or the police and supportive confidential resources like
advocacy and psychological services.

Who are responsible resources at CSUDH?2

Most CSUDH employees are responsible for resporting incidents
to the Title IX Officer and are informed yearly about this
responsibility, including but not limited to all professors,

instructors, coaches, directors, deans, and coordinators.

Contact the CSUDH Title IX Officer, Elizabeth Schrock, at 310-
mromo@csudh.edu 243-3492 or for more information or visit
www.csudh.edu/vas




